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BY EMAIL 

 
December 8, 2010 
 
Wilf Thorburn 
Atikokan Hydro Inc. 
PO Box 1480 
117 Gorrie Street 
Atikokan ON  P0T 1C0 
 
Dear Mr. Thorburn 
 
Re: Atikokan Hydro Inc.  

2011 Distribution Rate Adjustment Application 
Deadline Extension Request – Response to Interrogatories  
Board File No. EB-2010-0064 

 
The Board received a letter, from Mr. Wilf Thorburn, the CEO of Atikokan Hydro Inc. 
(“Atikokan”), dated December 7, 2010, informing the Board that Atikokan would be late 
in filing its responses to Board staff interrogatories.  Mr. Thorburn indicated that the 
delay in filing Atikokan’s interrogatory responses is due to Atikokan’s auditor reviewing 
certain Group 1 deferral and variance account balances.  
 
The Board will grant Atikokan an extension until December 17, 2010 for the filing of its 
interrogatory responses.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
 
 


